
Lee A Lamb d/b/a Lamb’s Disposal 
PO Box 44 
4393 Hwy 25 N. 
Northport, WA 99157 

January 27, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell  
Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250   
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Dear Amanda Maxwell, 

Enclosed please find proposed revisions to Tariff No. 1, Certificate G-259, the purpose of which is for a general rate 

increase request. We have owned the company since March of 2011, and in such time have not filed to increase rates 

until now. The proposed rates will offset the increased expenses we have incurred since 2011, including increases in 

tipping fees at the Stevens County Landfill, repairs and maintenance expenses, fuel costs, and investment in 

operating assets, among others. If approved by the Commission, the overall revenue requirement increase reflected 

in this filing would approximate 36.34% or $15,349. The requested rates include revisions to all rates based on the 

results of a cost of service study created in preparation for this filing. As such, the estimated rate impacts vary 

between each service. 

The proposed rates impact services provided as follows: 

 % Revenue Change  $ Revenue Change  Estimated Rate Impacts 

Garbage    36.34%      $15,349.00   -10% to 54%

As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to Stevens County which is impacted 

by this filing. Customer notification letters will be mailed on or before January 30, 2022. We will file a final copy of 

the customer notices with your office prior to or at the same time as the mailing. 

Sincerely,  

LeeAnne Lamb   
Owner  
Lamb’s Disposal  
Email: leeanne.lamb2@gmail.com 
Office phone (509)732-4296 
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